CITY OF DANA POINT MEMORANDUM

DATE:

NOVEMBER 25, 2019

TO:

PLANNING COMMISSION

FROM:

KELLY REENDERS, INTERIM COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT MANAGER

SUBJECT: PLANNING COMMISSION WORKSHOP 11/18

Thank you for the feedback on joint use parking facilities and landscape requirements. The suggested parking changes to the Dana Point Zoning Code 9.35.060 were met with consensus and will be moving forward as part of a Local Coastal Plan Amendment ZTA19-0002.

Staff is evaluating the feedback from the Commission and the public related to landscape requirements and will return to the Commission in January to continue the workshop process in support of developing a draft ordinance for the Commission's, and ultimately the City Council's consideration. I welcome any additional comments from Commissioners via e-mail to kreenders@danapoint.org or by phone 949-248-3519. Staff may also reach out to members of the public to solicit input.